To the President of Federatia Romana de sambo
Viorel Gasca

Dear Viorel Gasca!

European Sambo Championship were held in Haifa (Israel) from 17 to 24 April
2023.

At these prestigious competitions the athletes from Romanian national team were
able to achieve high sports results and won: 6 silver medals and 7 bronze medals.

The European Sambo Federation would like to thank you and the coaching staff
of the federation for educating and training athletes of international level.

Best Regards,

President of the

European Sambo Federation Eliseev S.V.






